Attachment 1
August 10, 2020
Dear Celina City Schools,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that | am resigning from my position as an
Intervention Specialist for Celina City Schools.

| will be forever grateful for the opportunity to teach in my hometown district. Go
Bulidogs!

Sincerely,
Qi \JO@W\@W@ 8 10-20

Sarah VanTilburg



